
Pandemic   EBT   Benefits  
Parents   with   students   eligible   for   Free   or   Reduced   Price   Meals   as   of   3/16/2020   that   are   not   currently  
receiving   SNAP   benefits   will   need   to   apply   for   PEBT   here:    jobs.utah.gov/PEBT .    Parents   must   apply   by  
8/31/2020    and   benefits   will   be   issued   by   9/30/2020.  
 
View   frequently   asked   questions   at    https://www.pebtutah.org/ .  
 
Parents   with   students   who   wish   to   apply   for   Free   &   Reduced   Price   Meals   must   apply   online.    Log   into  
your   student/s   SIS   account   and   click   on   Free/Reduced   Meal   Application.   

https://jobs.utah.gov/mycase/web/guest/pebt
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